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Visit our Website

Town Hall Calendar - December

​12/14 - Town Council Meeting 6 pm

12/23 - 12/27 Town Hall Closed - Christmas
12/31 - Town Hall Closed - New Year

12/27 - Brush/Limb Pickup

Christmas Tree Pickup
Place your unadorned tree at the curb for pickup by 7 a.m. on one of the

following days:
 Monday, December 27

Monday, January 10

Message from Mayor Rick Cross

I hope everyone had an enjoyable Thanksgiving holiday, a time to pause,
reflect, and consider what we are thankful for - regardless of what is going on
in the moment.

Last year, our town held its first annual Bermuda Run Community Christmas
Tree Lighting atop our own Davie Medical Center. As you may remember, this
effort was led by the “tree-o” of Rosanne Peacock, Sharon Reid, and Christy
Schafer. That was the start of something very special for our community, and
they assured us that this was just the beginning. Sure enough, they have once
again been tireless in leading the effort to create a special event for our
community. An event that will be the beginning of a tradition for our town.

Once again this year, we will begin things with our “Light up the Night” tree
lighting atop Davie Medical Center. This will be a virtual event. See the
information in this newsletter for more details on how you can be involved in
this very worthwhile event for our community.

This year’s BIG event will be our Christmas in the Town of Bermuda Run

https://www.townofbr.com


festivities on Sunday, December 5, from 2:00 - 5:00pm around the Gazebo in
Town Square. Our “tree-o” and many volunteers are putting together a
wonderful event that will have something for everyone. 

Proudly, this has truly been a community led effort - with resident volunteers
from across our entire town offering their time and talents, and our many
generous businesses and community organizations providing donations and
services to help bring this event to life. It is through them that we will begin the
tradition of Christmas in the Town of Bermuda Run. 

As you make plans for this weekend, I hope you will plan to be there with your
friends and neighbors on Sunday afternoon. And bring others with you. The
more the merrier! I look forward to seeing everyone there.

Finally, as we move through this holiday season I am mindful of the special
community in which we live. I am thankful for this, and am appreciative for the
many kind, generous, and caring people we call neighbors.

As always, I want to hear from you, and appreciate those from whom I have
heard. You can reach me at rcross@townofbr.com or 336-391-1992.

I hope to see you on Sunday the 5th.

Rick Cross



Congratulations to Mike Brannon and Melinda Szeliga who will be sworn in
as new members of the Bermuda Run Town Council at the Dec.14 Council

Meeting. And, to Mike Ernst who was reelected to the board for another term.
For complete election results, visit Davie County Board of Elections.

Mayor: Rick Cross
Town Manager: Lee Rollins
Town Clerk: Cindy Poe
​Accounting: Dora Robertson

Town Council:  Curtis Capps, Heather
Coleman, Mike Ernst, Chris Fowler, and
Ken Peacock

Quick Links

Home Page

Gate Management System

Zoning Questions

https://er.ncsbe.gov/?election_dt=11/02/2021&county_id=30&office=ALL&contest=0
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.townofbr.com%2F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fsecurity.frontsteps.com
https://daviecountync.viewpointcloud.com/

